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14th March 2025 
     

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

PGL Residential May 2025 
 
 
The Year 6 trip to PGL is nearly upon us! We are organising a meeting for parents of 
children coming on the trip on Tuesday 25th March in the hall after school. At this meeting 
you will be given: 
 

• A list of the equipment/clothing that the children will need for the trip. 

• An outline of the trip, for example, departure times, meals and the types of 
activities the children may take part in. 

 
The adults accompanying the trip have now been confirmed – as well as myself, Miss Fox, 
Mrs Davies, Mrs Laming and Mrs Arnold will be coming to PGL. 
 
Please feel free to come and see me or speak to the Year 6 class teachers with any further 
questions you may have.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Weatherhead 
KS2 Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
  


